
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE CODE OF CONDUCT 
June 25, 2009 – Beach Street Middle School 

Vice President Steven Gellar, Presiding 
 
 

PRESENT:  MR. GELLAR, MR. ULRICH 
 
ABSENT:  MRS. BIESELIN, MR. BLOOM, MRS. LAROSA, MR. G. SMITH 
   MR. W. SMITH 
 
Administrators: Dr. Blau 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m., followed by the Pledge. 
 
A discussion was held regarding revisions to the code of conduct. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. on motion by Mr. Gellar, seconded by Mr. Ulrich, and carried 
when all board members present voted in favor. 
 
      Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
 
      Nicole M. Schiano 
      District Clerk 
 
All correspondence, reports, or related materials referred to in these minutes are on file in the 
District Office. 


